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At approximately 3:26 p.m. on Tuesday, November 3, 2015, Oswego Police were 
notified by School District 308 that an 11 year old autistic male was missing in the 
area of Treasure Drive and Blue Ridge Drive. 
 
Officers responded and conducted an immediate search of the area however the boy 
was not found. Oswego Police established a command post at Oswego East High 
School in order to organize a search with the assistance of neighboring agencies. 
Notifications were sent out to the public via the Everbridge Mass Notification System 
and the Department’s Facebook page. Numerous tips were received from Village 
residents reporting seeing a subject meeting the boy’s description. At approximately 
5:58 p.m., the boy was found in the 2400 block of Wilson Creek Circle in Aurora due 
to information received from Oswego and Aurora residents who had received the 
Everbridge Mass Notification.  
 
Due to the incident involving a high risk missing child, Oswego Police requested 
equipment and personnel from numerous agencies and would like to thank the 
following for their assistance: 
Police 

Kendall County Sheriff’s Office & Mounted Patrol 
Aurora Police 
Plainfield Police 

Air 
LIFESTAR 
Cook County Air One 

Fire 
Oswego Fire Protection District 
Plainfield Fire Protection District 
Bristol-Kendall Fire Protection District 
Big Rock Fire Department 
Little Rock Fox Fire Protection District 
Aurora Township Fire Department 

Emergency Management / Search and Rescue 
Kendall County 
Plainfield 
Will County 
Naperville 
Hanover Township 
Kane County 
Boone County  
New Lennox 
Romeoville 
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